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MEDIA RELEASE
OLIVER HAYES-BROWN ANNOUNCEMENT

The Willetton Basketball Association (WBA) would like to inform the Tigers community that the club has come to a mutual agreement to release Oliver Hayes-Brown from his 2022 NBL1 West playing contract with the Zambrero Willetton Tigers Men’s program so as he can focus on his pre-season training program with NBL club the Perth Wildcats.

WBA CEO Mark Winnett said “Oliver played some strong games of basketball for us during the season, however given the current circumstances of the season a mutual agreement was reached to release Oliver from his contract early so as he can devote his time to the Wildcats pre-season training program. We’d like to thank Oliver for the role he played during this season and wish him all the best for the upcoming NBL season with the Perth Wildcats.

The Zambrero Willetton Tigers take to the road this weekend for Round 16 Coles Express NBL1 West action when they play the Goldfields Giants in Kalgoorlie on Saturday evening in what will be the first time our NBL1 Women’s team will play an official NBL1 West game in Kalgoorlie.
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